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jordan russell <joordann.715@gmail.com> Sun, Apr 26, 2020 at 2:37 PM
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

To Whom it may concern,

I’m writing in strong disagreement with the mining near Grape Creek in Cañon City. This mining would effect fisherman
that utilize grape creek & the campers that utilize a lot of the BLM around it. Mining near grape creek would block the
takeout for the royal gorge rafting companies & especially all private boaters. A lot of the income in the valley is from
boating and the gorge is so beautiful, customers love the seclusion and this world effect that. DO NOT MINE IN GRAPE
CREEK!!

Thanks,
Jordan Russell
918-812-5830


